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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

23rd JUNE 2017 

 

Dear parents, carers and families 

I am quite in awe of how much the staff and students seem to cram into the week and in 

spite of the extreme heat, this week has not been an exception.  Off course the staff have 

used this as an opportunity to have lots of water play with the students. 

Our elected School Council have met this week.  Our members have looked at the past 

year and reflected on all the activities the school has been involved in. School Councillors 

worked together and created two posters showing the journey they have undertaken this 

academic year.  Thank you to Harry, Angel, Mizan, Andrew and Rachel for their 

contribution. 

I am delighted to share the news with you that our sunken trampoline has been installed 

this week.  I know how much our students are going to enjoy participation on this. 

We have welcomed Nancy a visitor from Rare Gem School in Nairobi this week:  

http://www.raregemschool.com/  we are looking forwards to having this International link 

and doing some fundraising for this school next academic year. 

Included in the newsletter this week is your families invite to our ‘Big Picnic’ being held at 

Thomley Hall on Tuesday 11th July.  We will have sole use of Thomley for the day and do 

hope you can join your child with family members for some of the day.  We are hoping to 

bring together the whole of the Endeavour family for a real flavour of all of our stakeholders 

involved in the lives of the students. 

I am sorry that it is still not possible to release information regarding which class your child 

will be in next academic year and which staff they will be with.  We are still awaiting 

confirmation of new pupils joining us.  I do hope to share information with you soon. 
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To finish on this week’s quote: 

 

 

We Endeavour to be the best……. 

Best wishes 

Angela O’Rourke 
Principal 

https://www.dbsquaredinc.com/teamwork-quotes930

